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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

            ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
5th February 2018
Parents’ Evenings

Please book an online appointment to meet your child’s class teacher on either Monday 12th February or Thursday 15th February. Your login details remain the same as in October, please contact Mr Ford or Sue if you have any difficulties logging on. Parents wishing to see Mrs Vitti will need to make an appointment on Monday or before 5.20pm on Thursday.
World Book Day

Thursday 1st March is World Book Day and we are inviting all the children to dress up as their favourite book characters. The more excitable members of staff are already making plans…
Roblox

The police have recently expressed concern over the highly popular app Roblox and have issued a statement saying that it is unsuitable for young children. The game contains adult content and children playing are often sent messages from strangers, many of which are inappropriate. 

Parking

Could we please once again remind you put the children’s safety first and not to park on the turning circle. 

Car Safety

The road safety team have noted that some children are transported to school without using appropriate car seats. I have been asked to remind you that all children under 135cm need to be using a car seat, preferably one with a back. This is to ensure that the seatbelt is at the correct height and can operate correctly, if the belt is too high it can injure your child even in a low speed collision. Rear seats are safer so children should only use the front seat when the car is full.
Battery Recycling
The eco-committee have distributed battery collection boxes to every child in the school and will arrange for all old batteries brought into school to be recycled.
School will close at 3.30pm on Friday 16th February for the half term holiday and re-open at 8.55am on Monday 26th February.

Jo Griffin, Headteacher
